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Hello. 

As a 20 year Oregonian film worker and business owner, having the OPIF tax credit 

is essential to keeping a thriving, creative, caring, organized and employable worker 

base in the state. Before this program, competing film production incentives were 

beginning to draw away Oregonians and their high level, skilled and competitively 

salaried jobs. These are families who put their income back into their houses their 

communities. Film is a clean, highly localized and cash quick industry, and the people 

who work in Oregon to make media are some of the best at their jobs in the US. And 

are proud, voting Oregonians. 

 

Thank you! 

Kyle LeMire 

2538 SE 36th Ave (Richmond, Portland) 

 


